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June 29th, 2023 
 
 
To parents of students in specialized classes 2023-2024 
 
 
Hello, 
 
 
We will be happy to welcome your child to Iona School to start the next school year, Monday, 
August 28, 2023, at 9:00 am in the school yard. 
 
Please note that for the first two days of school, students will be phased in. The regular 
schedule will begin on the third day of school, Wednesday, August 30, 2023. 
 
   
Monday, August, 28th 9 :00-12 :00  No school in PM (day care available) 
Tuesday, August 29th  9 :00-12 :00  No school in PM (day care available) 
Wednesday, August 

30th 
9 :00-12 :10  13 :25-16 :11(regular schedule) 

 
The school bus service will begin August 28th. The students entitled to it are those living more 
than 1.6km from the school. The transport company will contact you to inform you of the time 
when the bus will pick up your child, as well as the location of the stop. Transported students 
must be registered for dinner service since they will be dining at school. 
 
During the first two days of school, you must pick up your child to the principal entrance at 12: 
00. We suggest that you keep your child at home for both afternoons to ease the transition to 
his new school. Note that there will be no school transportation at the end of the day. 
 
If you can not pick him up at school at 12:00, you must come to register your child at the 
daycare. Please note that Ms. Bruna Roti, Childcare Manager will be on vacation from June 
26th to August 11th. You can contact her at 736-3535, extension 8182. 
 
In collaboration, 

 
 
 
 
 

Alain Rouillard 
Principal 


